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MADISON, Wis. -- This week marks one year since a police officer shot and seriously injured
Jacob Blake in Kenosha, as well as the tragic killings of Joseph Rosenbaum and Anthony
Huber.

  

Democratic Party of Wisconsin Chair Ben Wikler released the following statement:

  

“As these dates bring up traumatic memories for Black Wisconsinites, the Kenosha community,
and our state as a whole, we send our deepest condolences to Jacob Blake and to the families
of Joseph Rosenbaum and Anthony Huber, and wish them and their loved ones strength. This
year’s anniversary is yet another horrifying reminder of the violence of white supremacy, which
devalues, maims, and ends Black lives in our state.

  

“We have to fight racism head-on. Every single day. On the ground. That work demands all of
us -- you, me, and those we elect to represent us. That means having committed leaders who
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are willing to work proactively for equity and racial justice. I’m proud to say that Gov. Evers has
been taking important steps to work towards just that -- including his leadership helping
Kenosha repair and rebuild, with millions of dollars directed to support small businesses to
ensure the community bounces back.

  

“Appallingly, instead of moving forward and coming together, Republican politicians relentlessly
lie, stir up conflict, and sow division in a community that has been through so much. The GOP’s
repeated lies and false ads are a disgusting and unproductive campaign to politicize a tragedy,
and a deliberate insult and provocation to those who have been organizing and protesting in
defense of Black lives. Republican politicians are trying to distract and divide Wisconsinites, and
slow down the movement for racial justice by spreading lies about the state’s response. One
year after a series of infuriating and sickening events, the people of Kenosha deserve better.

  

“We must keep our focus on coming together and fighting for a just and equitable Wisconsin. If
our laws do not prevent or address injustice, it is time to change them. This means confronting
and defeating racism and white supremacy in our state and in our nation. Black lives matter.”
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